From: Eynon, Patrick J  (Ameren)
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 3:38 PM
To: Veronica Thomason
Subject: RE: NAESB Request for Comments on Retail TEIS Billing and Payment - Due June 2, 2006
Veronica,
 

I have a general comment regarding the TEIS Billing and Payment document.  Other subcommittees within the REQ and RGQ have followed the guideline of only capitalizing terms that are defined in the Glossary.  To date, no definition requests from TEIS have been brought forth to the Glossary Subcommittee.  However, in browsing through the TEIS Billing and Payment document, I noticed a lot of capitalized words/terms that have not been defined or approved by the Glossary Subcommittee.
 

Here are my suggestions for TEIS:
1. Thoroughly review the Billing and Payment document and determine which terms warrant a definition in the Glossary.
2. Lowercase any terms that do not require a definition.
3. For terms that will remain capitalized, and therefore require a definition, formulate a proposed definition for each term and forward the definitions to me.  I’ll then schedule a Glossary Subcommittee meeting in which the definitions will be discussed, edited (if need be), and voted on.
 

Thanks,
Patrick
